



DRESS CODE

• BALLET: Black leotard, fully footed pink tights, pink leather ballet shoes.  

A ballet skirt is optional if desired. Tiny Ballet students may choose a 
different color leotard. Students in PrePointe and Pointe students should 
wear convertible tights. All ballet students must wear their hair in a neat 
bun each and every class. No jewelry other than small/non dangle 
earrings. 


• JAZZ: Black leotard and leggings or capris that cover the knees.  Nude 
slip-on jazz shoes. Hair pulled back neat and out of eyes. 


• LYRICAL / PRAISE: Black leotard and tights. Leggings are optional.     
Nude slip-on jazz shoes. Hair in a bun. 


NO spaghetti / bra straps showing. 

NO plunging necklines or short gym shorts.

NO messy hair. 


ATTENDANCE POLICY

Please notify us if your child will not be in class.

Phone: 734-224-4205

Email: info@petitallegrodance.com


Our first priority is our student’s safety, therefore, if a student is more 
than 10 minutes late, they are NOT permitted to participate in class. 
By this point in time, they have missed the warm up and are AT RISK for 
sprains and/or pulled muscles. Students are expected to attend classes 
regularly. Students are permitted but not encouraged to miss up to three 
classes per semester. Upon a fourth absence, a make up private lesson 
is required. Parents are financially responsible for private make up 
lesson. Absences do not “roll over” each semester. 


Many of our classes only meet once per week, so we kindly ask that you 
please make every effort to be on time for your child’s drop off and pick up.


mailto:info@petitallegrodance.com


ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

CLASS PARENT VOLUNTEERING: (Tiny Ballet & Primary Level classes)

• A “Class Parent” is a parent who volunteers to sit inside the studio lobby 

during their child’s class to be an extra hand on deck if needed. A Class 
Parent will also assist with potty breaks if needed. The studio will be 
locked for the duration of a class when a Class Parent is not present. A 
Class Parent sign up will be available during the first few weeks of class. 


WEATHER CANCELATIONS: 

• In the event of a weather cancelation, please check your email. (We won’t 

necessarily follow public school closings.) If weather conditions 
throughout the year cause more than two cancellations, make-up classes 
will be scheduled by the instructor.


RESTROOM PROTICAL 

• All dancers (especially those in Tiny Ballet and Primary classes) should 

always use the restroom before class. It is disruptive to the flow of the 
lesson to leave during the middle of class, so please be mindful and 
attentive in this area.


STUDIO CARE

• Please label ALL dance wear and water bottles.

• NO FOOD is permitted inside the studio. 


Please see our “Registration & Tuition” page for more information about 
classes and fees. 


Please see our “COVID-19 Policies” page for more information on safety 
measures and protocols. 


